

NOTRE DAME SCHOOL

925-104th Ave. Dawson Creek, BC, V1G 2H8
Phone: 250-782-4923 Fax: 250-782-4388
www.notredameschool.ca notredame@cispq.ca



February 24th, 2021 Dear Notre Dame Families,

Please find attached a letter from Northern Health advising that students and staff may have been in contact with a lab-confirmed case of COVID-19 on February 16th-18th, 2021.

The safety and well-being of our students, families and staff remains our highest priority. Please be reassured that our school will continue to implement the strict protocols and procedures we have in place so that children can continue to attend school as safely as possible.

Please continue daily health checks to monitor your child for illness. We will continue to work closely with Northern Health to provide ongoing communication as required.

If you have questions or concerns about COVID-19, please call 811.

Sincerely,

Colleen Richard Principal, Notre Dame School